Hello SU Families,
 
It has been great seeing so many of you in the building for conferences this week!  We have one more conference time left on Monday morning.  If you haven’t met with your child’s teacher yet, please set up a time to come in! Thanks to all of you that provided conference snacks for teachers.  They were enjoyed and appreciated!
 
No School 11/7-11/8
Fall Break starts today!  There will be no school Monday or Tuesday of next week.
 
Drop Off Reminders
As the weather starts to get colder, more families drive kids to school.  In order to keep our drop off line moving quickly, please stay in your car.  There are lots of adults outside that will help your student make it into the building.  When you pull into the parking lot, please have your students get ready to exit the car-grab backpacks and jackets, say goodbye, etc.  Kids should be ready to exit the car as soon as you pull over to the curb.  Finally, please be patient and stay in line.  We want to be sure all kids are safe, and when everyone follows the rules, the line moves pretty quickly!
 
Important Dates
11/17 Family Game Night
11/23-11/25 No School-Thanksgiving Break
12/9 No School-PD Day
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!



